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The Shares were listed on the Main Board of the Stock Exchange of Hong Kong on 21 March 
2024 at the Listing Price of HK$4.08.  
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2024, the Company published a profit warning announcement anticipating a year-on-year 
decrease of 34% to 39% in net profit of the Group for the year ended 31 March 2024.   On 21 
June 2024, the Company published the annual results and reported a year-on-year decrease 
of 34.5% in net profit for the year ended 31 March 2024. 
 

 
As at 1 August 2024, the Shares closed at HK$7.65, representing an increase of 87.5% from 
the closing price of HK$4.08 on 17 April 2024. 
 

   
In view of the high concentration of shareholding in a small number of shareholders, 
shareholders and prospective investors should be aware that the price of the Shares 


